
 
 

Winegrowers of Dry Creek Valley® 

Minutes of the Board Retreat 
Zoom Meeting September 16, 2020 

 
 

A business meeting was called to order at 4:06 p.m. by Vice President Sara Rathbun.  In 
attendance were Jeremy Kreck, Barry Collier, Matt Vogensen, Mick Unti, Andrew Nalle and 
Mark Vernon.  Steve Rued was absent. Natasha Van Leuven was in attendance.  Ned Neumiller 
joined the meeting at 4:10 p.m. 
 
Election of Officers: 
There was a short discussion as to the roles of the director’s vs officers. A motion was made to 
nominate Jeremy as President.  The motion was seconded and passed unanimously.  
SR/BC/All.  A motion was made to nominate Sara as Vice President.  The motion was seconded 
and passed unanimously.  JK/NN/All.  A motion was also made and seconded to nominate Mark 
as Treasurer.  The motion was passed unanimously.  SR/BC/All.   
 
Next meeting – October 14, 2020 via Zoom.  Time to be determined 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 4:30 p.m. 
 
Board Retreat 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Debbie Colgrove  Jeremy Kreck 
Board Secretary  President       


